
 

 

 

 

FFWPU Europe  
8.06.05 (30th July 2017) 
Sent to all National and Community Leaders 

 
Gift of Gratitude for Jack & Renee 

 
  
Dear National and Community Leaders, 
  
Many greetings from the European Office. 
  
Jack & Renee Corley have been serving the European Region with admirable 

faith & loyalty, especially as the Regional Director for the last 2 years. 

Responding to the direction of True Mother, they now prepare to begin a new 

mission and relocate themselves. 
  
To support Jack & Renee as they make this new start, and as an expression of 

gratitude for their service, this fund is being collected so that it may be offered 

to them as a gift. Hopefully this can be presented to them in Berlin at the 

events there during the first weekend of August.  
  
Please give a donation of any size. 
  
www,gofundme,com/gift-of-gratitude-for-jack-renee 

  
Yours sincerely, 
  
Peter Staudinger 
European Office 
Mobile:  +49-176-82695358 
e-mail:   euhq@ ffwpu-eu,org    

 


